
January 19, 2020 

Mr. Ronald Bergeron, Jr. 
President 
Bergeron Land Development, Inc. 
19612 S. W. 69th Place 
Fort-Lauderdale, FL 33332 

Dear Mr. Bergeron, Jr.: 

I am writing this letter to formally thank you for all the encouragement and 
support you gave me during my 32 years at Bergeron Land Development, Inc. 
have very much enjoyed my time at the company. I am obliged to retire due to 
sickness. 

The decision was not easy to make on my part. The past 32 years have been 
gratifying. Please accept my deepest gratitude for you and our colleagues have 
done for me during my tenure here. I have learned so much while working for 
your company. I will forever remember my time here. 

Once again, thank you so much for being an impeccable president during my 
time at Bergeron Land Development, Inc. I wish you and the company all the 
best. I do hope our paths cross again in the future. 

Sincerely 

fJffe -

Jacques Morisset 


